THE FELINE HEALTH CENTER LAUNCHES ITS NEW WEBSITE

Cornell’s Feline Health Center, devoted to improving the welfare of all cats through
research, education and outreach, has launched its new website, complete with
expanded features designed to provide improved coverage of the latest advances
in feline medicine and resources for owners, breeders and veterinarians.

“We are very excited about our new site, and we look forward to continuing to
improve and expand it as a means of connecting with cat lovers worldwide,” says
Bruce Kornreich, DVM, Ph.D., Associate Director of the Center.

The site, at www.vet.cornell.edu/fhe/, features health topics from A (aging) to Z
(zoonosis, the transmission of disease from animals to people). You will also find
lighthearted sections on Fun Feline Facts, such as how fast cats can run, and hear
cat songs, including Elton John's “Honky Cat." In addition, you can learn about
center-supported research and the Camuti Consultation Service, which provides
answers to individual questions about cats.



